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SUBMISSION TO THE QUEENLAND PARLIAMENT HEALTH COMMITTEE:

I am strongly opposed to the second Abortion Law Reform Bill recently 
proposed by MP Rob Pyne.

The wide-ranging ethical, medical, and legal criticisms and arguments 
raised against Mr Pyne's first and second Bills, both by ordinary 
concerned citizens and by highly qualified specialists from all 
relevant fields, have my full support.

For the good of the people of our state I ask the Queenland Parliament 
Health Committee to reject this second proposed Abortion Law Reform 
Bill outright.

Yours sincerely,

Fiona Walsh

Dr F. Walsh

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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